From: Richard Chalmers
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2022 9:14 AM
To: Nina Harrison >

Subject: Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349 & SSD 5850 Mod 4)

Dear Ms. Harrison,

We wholeheartedly support the Project to relocate Ravensworth Homestead to become the
Centerpiece of the proposed Broke Village Square. This is a wonderful opportunity to create
a spectacular development which will benefit an already thriving Community rather than be
left isolated in the middle of a coal mine and remain inaccessible to the public at large.

Sincerely,

Richard & Dorothy Chalmers

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





